
May 23, 2021 – Last Day 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The last day of school is rapidly approaching.  I am proud of the work that has 
been accomplished this year.  I would like to thank our students, parents, 
patrons, community partners and our staff for another great year.  As we look 
ahead to next year, we will once again commit ourselves to serving all students 
in our district. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


